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Email: marisa.macdonell@wlps.net




Phone: 734.449-2051 ext. 1304





Mrs.MacDonell’s


Kindergarten Class Newsletter





Important Dates





**Library books are due every Wednesday**


Dec. 8	Scholastic Book Order Due


Dec. 8	North Pole Night 6-8pm


Dec. 11 	Home Project Due


Dec. 20	Kindergarten Music Concert 7pm 


Dec. 22	Holiday Showcase 


Dec. 22	½ Day-Winter Break begins


Jan. 8 	School resumes 
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What’s happening in A-4?





November was filled with learning about Thanksgiving, how kids lived in the past compared to now, and what we are thankful for


Next week’s theme is Gingerbread! The kids will be learning through gingerbread math and literacy activities! 














We could use classroom snacks and your used magazines (kid friendly) for math and reading activities. Thank you in advance for your donations! 


 





Polar Express Day 





Instead of a class Christmas Party, we will be having Polar Express Day! On Wednesday, December 20th we will wear our PJ’s, watch the Polar Express, and have a special snack.


A reminder note will come home closer to the date!   





Donations








North Pole Night 





Each class will fill a stocking for North Pole Night. The money raised for the stocking will go into classroom accounts. If you would like to donate to fill the stocking for our class, please send $1.00 with your child to school by Wednesday, December 6th. Thank you in advance for your donations! 











